FLORIDA KEYS

MOSQUITO CONTROL DISTRICT

18 Aquamarine Drive Telephone: (305) 292-7190
Executive Director Key West, FL 33040 FAX: {(305) 292-7199
Andrea Leal www.keysmosquito.org
December 18, 2024
To: All Responding Bidders:

Rubin, Turnbull & Associates
The Southern Group of Florida, Inc.

From: Bruce L. Holden, Finance Director

Subject: Notice of Rejection: RFP 2024-09 Lobbyist

Board of Commissioners

Phil Goodman, Chairman
Stanley Zuba, Vice Chairman
Bette Brown, Secretary/Treasurer
Jil Cranney
Brandon Pinder

The board of commissioners of the Florida Keys Mosquito Control District, at their regular meeting held
Friday, December 13", 2024, in the Marathon Mosquito Control Headquarters located at 503 107" Street,

Gulf, Marathon, FL. 33050 made the following decision:

RFP 2024-09 Lobbyist bids have been rejected.

We are in the process of revising the scope of work and will send that out when complete. We look forward to your
submission for this more narrow scope of work. Should you have any questions, please contact me at 305-292-7190.

Sincerely,

P dholdu

Bruce Holden
Finance Director

“THE FABULOUS FLORIDA KEYS”



